Okaw Valley Community Unit School District #302

Kent Stauder, Superintendent E-mail kstauder@okawvalley.org www.okawvalley.org 709 South St John Street P.O. Box 97, Bethany, IL 61914 Phone 217-665-3232 Fax 217-665-3601

March 16, 2020

Dear Okaw Valley CUSD #302 Students, Staff, and Families,

Okaw Valley CUSD #302 would like to thank everyone for their patience during these uncertain times. Below is a list of updates:

All facilities are closed until March 30th, 2020. This includes all school buildings, Okaw Valley Ag Complex, gymnasiums, weight room, and outdoor athletic facilities.

Educational Instructional Packets will be available again tonight March 16th from 4:30 pm -6:30 pm in the building in which your student attends. The packets are not required, but the district encourages families to continue a learning experience during the mandated school shutdown. In the event these times do not work, please email your building principal to schedule a time.

The district will be updating information frequently during the mandated school shutdown. Please continue to monitor our social media pages, and our website www.okawvalley.org.

Lastly, we thank everyone for the support and understanding.

Stay Positive,

Kent Stauder